
PTO Meeting -- August 11 at 6PM 
No School -- September 5
E-Learning Day -- September 6

PTO President,
Lacee Morgan

Be the first to know about events, fundraisers and
school happenings
Meet other Utica families
Help raise money for the students and staff of Utica
Make a difference in the school and community 
Fit the commitment to your availability, participate
a little or a lot!.

Don't forget to sign your special student up for Birthday
Bookclub! 
See your weekly announcements or click here  for
more information.

 

Hello Utica Families! I hope you had a fantastic 
 summer and a great start to the school year.  It
was so much fun seeing you at Back to School
Night! The PTO board has been taking your
feedback from last year and planning an
exciting 2022/2023. We have made
improvements to the Giving Drive and we are
working on new fundraising ideas and events. 
 There is so much more to come!
Mark your calendars and join us this Thursday
August 11th, at 6PM in the school cafeteria.  You
won't want to miss it! 

WHY JOIN THE PTO? WHAT DOES THE PTO DO?

BIRTHDAY BOOKCLUB

A NOTE FROM THE
PTO PRESIDENT

IMPORTANT
DATES
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Raise money that is used to support
the students and staff. 

Put on fun events for our students. 

Promote Utica Elementary Spirit and
PRIDE. 

CAR RIDER REMINDER 
Please use Maplehurst when lining up for car rider line.  
This helps keep Pine open for buses. 


